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4th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Oakmeadow’s Winter Wonderland Walk 2020 

 

We have been considering how, in the absence of the usual pantomime visits and school 

productions, we can adapt our annual Winter Wonderland to suit the current circumstances and still 

provide an event for our children and families to be involved in. This year therefore we have decided 

to light up our running track to create a Winter Wonderland Walk! From 14th – 16th December, 4-

6pm each day, the running track will be decorated with lights and Christmas scenes made by the staff 

and children. We will also have a glow stall run by our fabulous PTA and Santa may even pop by to 

give the children a wave!  

In order to ensure this event is Covid Secure and to meet Tier 2 restrictions, the following will apply: 

• Entry will take place in groups at allotted times, pre-booked via our Teachers2Parents system. 

You will receive a link for this. No ‘on the day’ entry will be permitted. 

• Hand sanitising station on entry and exit. 

• Face coverings must be worn on site. 

• Groups of no more than 6 people in one slot.  

• Staggered entry times at 5 minute intervals to ensure that groups do not mix. 

• The event to be entirely outside to comply with Tier 2 guidance on mixing indoors. 

• Stewards around the track to ensure groups do not meet or overtake. 

• Limited numbers – the timed slots necessary mean that there will be limited tickets available. 

These will be sold on a first come, first served basis. (If you don’t manage to secure a ticket 

then we will put you on a priority list for the next event we plan to hold later in the year on 

request). 

• Contact details to be confirmed on entry. 
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Each group ticket includes one selection box to be collected at the end of the walk. If you require 

more than one box, you will need to order and pay for this separately when you book your ticket. 

Booking arrangements: 

1. Booking a time: 

Bookings will go live at 6pm, Monday 7th December.  You will receive an invite to do this via text and 

email. If you are experiencing any issues with School Money or anticipate a problem with this, please 

contact the school office in advance. You must first book a time slot before paying. 

2. Payment: 

Once you have secured your allocated time slot you must make your payment for your ticket and 

selection box(es) via School Shop on School Money as soon as possible .  Please note, your time slot 

will be automatically deleted if payment is not received within 12 hours. 

The walk around the track will take approximately 10 minutes – albeit a short but sweet event we 

hope it bring some joy to the children at this time of year. 

Any further queries, please contact the school office. 

Kind Regards 

 

The Oakmeadow Leadership Team 

 
 
 


